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The General Membership meeting was called to order at 7:05pm.

President, Ken Schwartz, introduced the board members and asked for any new members to introduce themselves.  Debbie Harris gave the treasurer’s report and Dave Harris gave the membership report.  Ken reminded everyone that the chapter Board Meetings are held the first Wednesday of each month at 6:00pm for dinner and meeting at 6:30 pm.   These will be held at at Pizza Round-up on Nicholas Rd. The next Board meeting will be August 7th, 2013.  The membership meetings are usually the third Wednesday of each month at 7:00pm.  However, in August we will be trying something different, the next membership meeting will be on Saturday, August 17th, 2013.  We will have a pancake breakfast from 8 am – 10 am and meeting at 10 am.  We will have a workshop after the meeting.  This is also the date of the LRAA Display Day.  To accommodate our local weather we will have breakfast and meetings during the hot months and dinners during spring and fall.

Ken thanked Jay Holland for his generous donation of two motorcycles.  We sold them for $1000 for both bikes!  

The Holiday dinner party will be on Wednesday, December 18th at 7:30pm at Cattlemen’s Restaurant in Rocklin.  This will be in place of the December membership meeting.  Currently we are set up for 85 people and it will be by advanced sale only starting in September.  We still have chapter t-shirts available for sale.  Cost is $15.00 for sizes small through XXL.  See Jack White at the tshirt table to purchase one.  Dick Rupe is the contact for name tags.  Name tags at $5.00 for the pin type and $6.00 for the magnetic type.  

The presentation was by Jim Hockett.  He used some of the pieces of the helicopter that he built and flew.  He showed us how to install the rotors. 

Our movie night in July had to be cancelled due to heat.  We will have another one when it cools down a bit.  

In December we will be having a changing of the guard for the Officer positions and a couple of the Board of Directors positions.  We will have to hold the elections in November, so for those of you that are interested in holding an officer position come up after the meeting and get your name on the list.  This is a very important part of our chapter so please come and sign up for the position you are interested in.  This chapter will not be able to exist without filling these openings. 

Refreshments:  Coffee, water and cookies were provided by Dick & Sylvia Rupe.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:23 pm.
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